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Wyoming Secretary of State Continues Town Hall Series with 
Town Hall in Converse County 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On Saturday, June 7th, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray will 
hold a town hall at the Glenrock Middle School at 11 a.m. to discuss his office’s work during the 
2025 Legislative Session, his work on the State Board of Land Commissioners, and his vote to 
oppose the proposed Pronghorn wind project in April, as well as continued efforts to advance 
election integrity and stop business fraud in Wyoming. 

“I’m really excited to be continuing our town hall series in Converse County with a town 
hall in Glenrock on June 7th,” Secretary Gray said in a statement. “I’ll be discussing my opposition 
to the disastrous, woke, green boondoggle Pronghorn wind project.  I’ll also be discussing our work 
to advance election integrity.” 

 

EVENT DETAILS: GLENROCK TOWN HALL 
 
When: June 7, 2025 at 11:00 AM MST 
Where: Glenrock Middle School Auditorium, 645 S. 3rd St., Glenrock, WY 
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